Russell, Lindsey

From: Janis Hankel <janish914@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:17 AM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: October 17, 2023 SCPP Executive Committee Meeting

CAUTION:External email.
Attention: House Majority Leader Joe Fitzgibbon, SCPP Chair and Senator Drew MacEwan, SCPP Vice Chair

As a retired educator, | would like to request that you recommend a permanent COLA based on the cost of living index
for Plan 1 retirees in the TRS and PERS retirement systems at your October 17 meeting.

Thank you for your past history of supporting WSSRA and Plan 1 Cola.
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



